Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​
· Please remember to sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. The breakfast and lunch menus for May can be found on our district website.​
· Attention all Greenwich Township families! The time has come again to register for the 2023 Bulldog Summer Camp! This camp is offered at no cost to our families and will take place Monday through Thursday from July 5th through July 27th. Times vary depending on the camps your student chooses to participate in. You can register using the Google Form or by printing out the registration papers. All information can be found in the Thursday folder as well as on the district's website. The deadline to register is May 19th. If you have any questions at all, please reach out to Stacy Anuszewski at campMGR@gtsdk8.us or by phone at 856-224-4920 ex. 2011. Can't wait for another fun summer!
· Summer Camp LINK:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZPmYWoZnexZ3wsjp-k9AZnFYMICHn_2UV_T8qIwpws0l2Qw/viewform?usp=sf_link
· Just a reminder that NJSLA Testing will be held on May 15th-19th for grades 3rd-8th. Please remember to send in chrome books fully charged and to send in their headphones.
· We will be having a Philadelphia 76ers Day on Friday. Be sure to dress in all your Sixers gear or the colors red, white, and blue! 
· Attached you will find the May Event Calendar.
· Progress Reports will be finalized on May 11th. 
· Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)
​​​We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend! 

